
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

Thank you for attending your recent virtual appointment with us on [Date]. Your participation is 

greatly appreciated. 

We continually strive to improve our services and would love to hear your feedback regarding 

your experience. Could you please take a moment to answer the following questions: 

• How would you rate the ease of scheduling your appointment? 

• Was the technology used during the appointment satisfactory? 

• Did you feel that your concerns were adequately addressed? 

• What suggestions do you have for improving virtual appointments? 

Your feedback is invaluable in enhancing our services. Please reply to this email or click on the 

link below to fill out our brief survey: 

Feedback Survey Link 

Thank you once again for your time and input. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 

[Contact Information] 

%5bSurvey%20Link%5d

